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DOLE PRAISES NOMINATION OF FORMER KANSAS 
GOVERNOR JOHN CARLIN TO BE U.S. ARCHIVIST 

WASHINGTON -- Senate Majority Leader Bob Dole (R-Kansas) today 
issued the following statement regarding President Clinton's 
nomination of John Carlin to be Archivist of the United States: 

"The President has made an outstanding choice. I have known 
John Carlin for many years, and can say without reservation that 
he is the right person to provide the National Archives and 
Records Administration with the new leadership it needs at this 
time. 

"I believe John's qualifications for this position are 
beyond question. He is a skilled manager, an effective leader, 
and has a wealth of first hand experience in the preservation of 
government records. 

"Kansans will also remember that John's leadership as a 
state legislator and a Governor was instrumental in the 
construction of our state-of-the-art Kansas Museum of History. 

"I met with John earlier this week, and indicated that I 
would do all I can to move this nomination through the Senate as 
expeditiously as possible." 
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